5.15 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: FW: Supporting Mohawk Sports Complex and a liveable city

From: Lambert, Jonathan

Sent: March-21-17 11:39 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Fw: Supporting Mohawk Sports Complex and a liveable city

RE: Voicing support for LRT in Hamilton

From: Lambert, Jonathan

Sent: March 19, 2017 10:38 PM

To: Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca

Cc:

Subject: Supporting Mohawk Sports Complex and a liveable city

Hello Mr. Tom Jackson,

As a resident of Ward 6, I'd first like to thank you for your hard work on the Hamilton Mountain, such as your
recent support for the track improvements at Mohawk Sports Complex.

As public debates resurface over the future of the city of Hamilton, | also feel | should voice my support for
traffic calming, separated bike lanes on city streets, the reduction of parking lots in the city, the reduction of
urban sprawl, public bus transit, and LRT. | hope that you and your offices can support these initiatives on the
Hamilton mountain and in the city.

Feel welcome to contact me anytime.

Best regards,

Jonathan Lambert




